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Head Teacher:-    Mrs L Sixsmith  

St. Anne’s C.E. Primary School 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
A suggestion has been made to replace the weekly newsletter with 
communication via social media, such as Twitter. We are, however, aware 
that many parents highly value the newsletter. To assist us in arriving at a 
decision, we would be extremely grateful if you could detach and complete 
the reply slip below, to indicate whether you would like the newsletter to 
continue in its current format, or be replaced by a different channel of 
communication. 
 
In the meantime before a decision is made, we would be grateful if you 
would contact the school, should you wish to be provided with a black and 
white copy of the newsletter. If we do not receive a response by Friday, 22nd 
September, we will assume that you are happy to view the newsletter 
online. Please note that it is uploaded to the website every Friday, unless 
technical issues dictate otherwise. 
 
We thank you for your input in the school’s continuous self-evaluation. 
Should you have any comments to make, please feel free to do so via the 
many routes which are open to you.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs. L. Sixsmith 
 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
Please ring your preferred response as appropriate: 
 
I would prefer to have a weekly newsletter   Yes/ No 
 
I would prefer to use social media as a means of communication   Yes/ No 
 
If yes, please indicate on the line provided, which means of communication 
you would prefer. 
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